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Lundy Class  

We have planned and written a class ghost story, creating suspense and atmosphere through 

description over several short paragraphs.  In maths we have been problem solving using 

factors, multiples and prime numbers.   The Y5 children have been out on Bikeabilty and have 

really enjoyed this – they behaved brilliantly!  We have been continuing with our art work – 

just the details to add now.  Y6 children have had a ‘mock’ SATs week – they have been really 

focused and determined to do their best – very well done to them all! 

 

Y5 Home Learning  
Reading  

We expect you to read at least 5 minutes every day – you can read to an adult (as it’s always 

good to read aloud to practise your expression) or talk to your adult about what you have 

read.   

 

Learn your 8 times table for a test next week. 

. 

Y6 Home Learning 
Reading  

We expect you to read at least 5 minutes every day – your SATs reading will count as 1 of 

your weekly reads so please record it in your home learning book.   

 

Complete the following pages of your SATs books: 

Maths SATs Questions – 23, 24, 37 and 84 

Arithmetic – page 24, 25 and 37 

 

Keep going Y6!  Not much longer! 

Please bring in your SATs books on Wednesday ready for Thursday.  If 

you need any help with it, I am available any lunchtime. 
 

 
Executive Head Teacher: Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School: Karen Lintin  
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